
 

February 14, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mike Burgess, Chairperson 

House Committee on Government Efficiency 

Statehouse, Room 151-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Burgess: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2725 by House Committee on Government Efficiency 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2725 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2725 would abolish the Kansas Advisory Council on Intergovernmental Relations.  

The bill would take effect upon publication in the statute book.   

 

 The League of Kansas Municipalities is unable to quantify the fiscal effect that abolition 

of this organization would have. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

cc: Melissa Wangemann, KAC 

 Larry Baer, LKM  


